
We are supporting young people’s mental health 

by inviting all our pupils and staff to wear a piece of 

 yellow clothing (T-shirt, socks, headband etc) / non-uniform on  

 

Friday 14th October 2022 

 

in return for a £1 donation. 

Please make you £1 donation via schoolgateway.  Thank you. 

Wear Yellow / Non School Uniform Day 


